
ARBOGA ELEMENTARY RETURN TO SCHOOL (TAKE TWO--FEBRUARY EDITION) 

 

Hopefully, this sheet will provide you with more answers than questions. Should you still have 

questions, please feel free to contact the school office at (530) 741-6101 or reach out to 

your child’s teacher. 

  

BELL SCHEDULE FOR HYBRID 

 

K-2 returns to school Tuesday, February 23; 3-4 returns to school Tuesday, March 2; 5-6 

returns to school Tuesday, March 9 

 

Kindergarten is 8:30 - 11:45; Active screening begins at 8:20 for Kindergarten 

  

1st - 3rd is 8:15 - 12:15; Active screening begins at 8:05 for 1st – 3rd 

  

4th - 6th is 8:10 - 12:20; Active screening begins at 8:00 for 4th – 6th  

  

DROP OFF & PICK-UP 

 

When dropping off and picking up, please try to adhere to this process: 

  

Kindergarteners, 3rd and 5th graders in the bus loop; 1st, 2nd, 4th and 6th graders in the 

front of the school loop. If you are dropping off multiple students across grade levels, simply 

pick one location, let your teachers know which it will be and please be consistent. Remember, 

students need to be actively screened upon drop off, so please don’t drive away until you get 

a “thumbs up” from staff. Please be on time for pick-up. We are supposed to maintain social 

distancing and with the limited pick-up time, we want to ensure that we keep your child 

safely distanced. 

  

MASKS & PPE 

 

All students and staff will be required to wear masks while on campus, as will any visitors to 

the office. Please ensure that your student has a mask that fits or a shield with a drape. 

If your child does not have one, (s)he will be provided a disposable one for the day.  

  

FOOD & DRINKS 

 

We are not serving lunch at school—there is still lunch being served to go and our plan is to 

have students take a bag lunch home with them. We will be providing one snack a day while 

students are on campus, likely during recess, but will not be offering drinks. Water fountains 

are inaccessible because of COVID, so it would be a great help if you could send your student 

with a water bottle (disposable or reusable). 

  



RECESS INFORMATION 

 

Students will have a 10-15 minute recess daily. There will be two classrooms on the playground 

in different locations, so they will not mix. Students will be required to use hand sanitizer or 

to wash their hands both before and after recess. They will be able to play on the play 

structure and to use playground equipment with their classroom peers, but not with any 

other students.  

  

 


